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  Grown Taro on the airfield aside  

     

                                                        Report: K.Date / Translate: JG & MG 

 

Mr. Nada and Mr. Tamotsu Nakamura were delayed on the journey to Leda because of heavy rains and 

spent overnight on the bus. They suffered a lot of mosquito bites during that time yet they managed to 

arrive safely in Leda on Dec. 3rd.. 

 

  

                      On the evening of Dec. 3rd, Mr. Nada and Mr. T. Nakamura   

                                   left Olimpo and completed by boat the last leg of the 

                       journey to Leda. On arrival they were welcomed by Mr.   

            Nakata, Mr. Yoshimura and Mr. Beniya.  

                  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

After the dinner we had a genial meeting with Mr. Nada   

and Mr. T. Nakamura. We talked about the shrimp farm   

and other topics. Mr. Nakamura was involved in the        

fish business in Kodiak, Alaska for many years. His aim is      ts 

to make a sales office in Asuncion to sell Leda products.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Left> Mr. Okusako is giving a description of the projected shrimp farm in a drawing room at Sun Moon 

University in Korea.   

<Right> To get clearer salt water they are doing deep well digging. Currently it is over 10 meters deep. 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Left> Mr. Yoshio Nakamura is repairing motors and more. 

<Right> A happy Mr. Nada and Mr. T. Nakamura are surrounded by pigs in Pig Land. 

 

        

A facelift for the hatchery was given with new coats of paint. Professor Magno is coming soon to start 

another round of incubation. The Test room on the next room is undergoing renovation.  

                           


